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VICTORIA & ESQUIMALT POLICE BOARD

July 6, 2022

City of Victoria Council
Esquimalt Council

Via Email

Dear Councillors:

RE: Request for Status Update – Framework Agreement Arbitration

An arbitration is underway with regards to proposed changes for the allocation of resources to the Dedicated 
Municipal Divisions under the Framework Agreement.  Separate legal counsel must be secured for all parties; 
the City of Victoria, Township of Esquimalt, and the Victoria and Esquimalt Police Board.  

We are respectfully requesting a status update as to whether or not your respective Councils have secured legal 
counsel at this point so that we may commence the remainder of the arbitration process.  If it is possible to 
obtain your response by July 19, 2022, it would be appreciated.

Sincerely,

Sean Dhillon
Governance Chair

Doug Crowder
Finance Chair


